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Merley Darvin <darvinmerley@gmail.com> Wed, Dec 20, 2023 at 8:56 AM
To: pmd_mimar4b@yahoo.com.ph, DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>, ARDTS MIMAROPA
<ardts.mimaropa@gmail.com>, DILG MIMAROPA <dilgmimaropa@gmail.com>, mimaropaengp@gmail.com, "CONTACT
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admin@taytaypalawan.gov.ph

@CONTACT CENTER NG BAYAN (CCB) and DENR Mimaropa,

I trust this message finds you well. I am writing to bring to your attention a matter of utmost
urgency concerning the alleged illegal activities of Ms. Meriam Diente Ocampo, operating under
the name Meri_Yam, and her associates.

Despite previous communications, it appears that there has been no response or action taken from
the office of Mr. Fraginal regarding the reported negligence and lack of control over Ms. Ocampo's
activities. The situation is highly concerning, and we believe immediate intervention is necessary.

For your reference, here are additional contact details for Ms. Ocampo's staff members:

Ms. Maylene Mhaymhay:
09369082496: Associate

Ms. Vanessa: 09121231989:
Secretary(Associate)

Mr. Samillano:
09532555348:
Driver/Security

We request your prompt and thorough investigation into this matter to prevent any further illegal
land development and real estate fraud. The mentioned individuals may be involved in activities
that could adversely affect the public and the real estate industry.

Your immediate attention to this issue is crucial, and we kindly ask you to take swift action to
address this concern. Please keep us informed of any progress or updates regarding the
investigation.

Thank you for your cooperation and commitment to upholding the standards and integrity of the
real estate industry.

Sincerely,

Gary Porisima
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